
Group Records 

Hi Everyone- 

What a couple of months we have been having with this Covid-19! I have been learning a lot of 
what it takes to be a Group Records Coordinator! 

There are so many parts to our Area group records!  Group Records Coordinator requires specific 
information on groups. One area I would like to point out is that all groups NEED to list the CMA 
(Current mailing address).  If the CMA and GR are the same,  it needs to be recorded in that 
manner.  Also remember, if there is not a CMA written down there is no one to send important 
information to when it is necessary.  

Sending the group records information to Web Page Coordinator, Treasurer, Secretary, 
Newsletter and WSO requires some specific information and important updates so thank you for 
helping me  keep these records up to date and correct.  If there are updates or questions 
regarding your  groups information, feel free to  contact me via email at thggr2023@gmail.com    

Tracy H.G. 
Group Records 
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